
Our newest president, Christine Weiss, has picked her block, and what a beauty it is! Chistine

wants a paper pieced log cabin that she was nice enough to print off for all of us. The paper

blocks are marked in each section for fabric color placement to make it super easy. Then she

took it a step farther and cut out our center fabric for us. The center is a vibrant mustard color. 

The color palette she chose it one of whimsy and flavor... think a bowl full of berries (jewel

tones, not brights) as you are looking through your fabrics for the perfect pieces. She said,

"scrappy is great!" It is a quick and easy one to mark off of your to-do list. I have already

received a few blocks and this quilt is going to make our mouths water when it is done. I will

have the paper with pattern on it and center block at every guild meeting, so just find me to get

started supporting our president in making this quilt to remember. Refer to the photos below

for color examples. 
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